From: Colin & Helen Crews

Sent: 19 May 2018 11:43

To: Development Management <development.management@ryedale.gov.uk>

Cc: Westow PC <westowpc@ymail.com>; Agric Subject: Planning Application 18/00363/HOUSE

The Parish Council (PC) has concerns about the forward position of the wall and gateway
that are proposed. The PC consider that as this is part of a Grade II listed building they will
be aesthetically detrimental to its appearance. The position of the wall and gateway will also
limit the movement of visiting vehicles and restrict how they exit the site. They cannot turn
left and go in front of the Hall as this is a private drive and access is not permitted. As there is
no turning area, they will need to reverse back down the drive meaning that they will enter
the village road at a difficult and unsighted position.

Thank you
Westow Parish Council



